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15 January 2016

Alex Raichev
fyi-request-3439-f0dd4e8e@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Alex
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 2 December 2015 requesting the following information under the Official
Information Act 1982:

e ‘..the most recent fare schedules you have on record for every approved taxi organization in
New Zealand.’

The following document falls within the scope of your request and is enclosed:
e Attachment 1: ATO Fare Schedules December 2015 Final

Please note that cells marked black have not been redacted, this simply indicates that the information
is not held by the NZ Transport Agency. Please also note that this information is collated manually and
while every effort is made to ensure accuracy, it should be treated as a working document. Records do
not indicate when a tariff has been provided and it is possible that some tariffs may be out of date.

The best way to be certain of any particular tariff is for you to contact the relevant Approved Taxi
Organisation (ATO) directly.

If you would like to discuss this reply with the NZ Transport Agency, please contact me, by email to
kate.styles@nzta.govt.nz or by phone on (04) 890 5030.

Yours sincerely

G

Kate Styles
National Manager Operations
For Chief Executive



